Hardwick, Hon. Kevin

From:

Daniel McMahon < dbm021@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 12, 2016 10:36 AM

To:

Hardwick, Hon. Kevin

Subject:

Veterans Hospital Parking lot

ECLEG JAN13116 AM BICH

Kevin,
I am asking you to Sponsor and Support a resolution to donate the piece
of Grover Cleveland Golf Course loaned to the VA Hospital a few years

The land was and is being use for Employee Parking. Originally the land was to be returned after construction of a parking ramp. Since the original agreement was completed, there has been larger than planned influx of patients at VA. The area loaned is still being used as a parking lot and it is full every day by employees. The main parking lot and ramp are filled daily with Veterans and their families visiting VA for treatment and health care.

Returning the land (as agreed) to the County will create an additional

hardship on our Veterans and their families.

I am a Viet Nam Veteran, Life member of the Charles N. DeGlopper Memorial VFW Post 9249 in Grand Island. Also, the Past Commander of the Erie County Council VFW and District 6 VFW. Currently I am serving as Chairman of the Membership Committee for the Department of New York VFW.

1

Any consideration on this issue would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Dan McMahon
Chairman
Membership
Department of NY VFW
716-622-6911
dbm021@yahoo.com